Good Samaritan Episcopal Church Bishop's Committee Meeting notes September 24, 2016; 2:30 pm

Previous meeting minutes of 8/27/16 were reviewed and approved.

Debbie discussed and scheduled a Clean-up day for the Church office and Brass polishing for 10/15/16.

Senior Warden Report

- Renting of the back house was discussed. Debbie stated that Russell may assist with the renting of the property and that the Diocese will be involved.
- Debbie stated she recently talked with a representative of the Hawaii Food Bank regarding possible Outreach projects.
- Debbie communicated that the Church railings are in need of repair. Nappy responded that he will inquire for quotes for the cost of repairing the railings.

Myrtle discussed her proposal for an Outreach project to provide snacks for local children in Palolo who are residents of the Palolo housing project and are part of a basketball team. She stated there are 4 basketball games left in the season. Her proposal to provide snacks for the children was approved, and Nappy seconded to approve the project.

Closing prayer – Nappy

Next Bishop's Committee meeting will be on October 22, 2016.

Respectfully, Jessica Lum, Clerk